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CARLSBAD — The Island at Carlsbad has expanded its tenant lineup with new businesses, broadening the retail center’s dining and healthcare
options.

The Island at Carlsbad is a shopping center located at 5814 Van Allen Way, on the northwest corner of College Blvd and Faraday Avenue.

Carlsbad-based Capstone Advisors, a real estate investment and development firm that purchased the 40,144 square-foot retail center for
$11.8 million in 2015, recently announced the addition of Derrington Orthopedics, Sabor a Vida Café & Deli and Pho Central and the opening
of The Breakfast Mug.

The Breakfast Mug, which had been under renovation, is now officially open and joins existing tenants like El Cubano, Little Zeus Greek
Cuisine and Punjabi Tandoor.

Derrington Orthopedics Interventional Sports and Spine has joined other healthcare providers at the center, including the Carlsbad Center for
Integrative Medicine and Eye Style Optometry.

“These new tenants enrich the Carlsbad community with a wider variety of dining and healthcare choices,” said Alex Zikakis, president of
Capstone Advisors. “We pride ourselves on creating spaces where communities can gather and local businesses can thrive.”

For more information, visit theislandatcarlsbad.com.
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